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Last year, over 17,000 children in our state weren’t safe in their own homes – many of them right here 
in our local community. These children are now living in foster homes, but there aren’t enough to keep 
them all safe. And this need is growing bigger each and every day.  

You can help. Consider becoming a foster parent with Children’s Hope Alliance.  

Children’s Hope Alliance provides a wide range of mental health and social services to children and 
families across the state, including foster care and adoption.  

Learn more about becoming a foster parent by attending an online information session. To sign up or 
ask questions, call 919-500-9341 or visit www.childrenshopealliance.org.  

 

http://www.childrenshopealliance.org/

